
 

12/10    Butter Braid Pickup 1:30pm in the gym 

12/14    Penguin Patch Holiday Shop @ Norwalk Middle School 

12/16    Sidelines Eatery for the PTO 

12/18 Preschool Christmas Concert @ 7:00pm in Maplehurst Gym 

12/20 End of the nine weeks/ End of 1st Semester 

12/21—1/6 Winter Break –NO SCHOOL 

1/6 Teacher In-service day 

December 2019 

The PTO is sponsoring the Penguin Patch 

Holiday Shop at the Norwalk Middle 

School.  The event is scheduled for Dec. 

14th from 4-6pm.  The PTO would like 

your support by eating out at Sidelines on 

Monday, Dec. 16th from 11am-10pm.  

We would also like to thank all the par-

ents and their families that supported the 

fundraiser at the Kalahari Resort last 

month.  Thank You for your support of 

our children!!!   

The Preschoolers will be providing parents 

and grandparents with an opportunity to 

get in the festive mode for the Holidays by 

hosting a Christmas Concert.  The program 

will begin at 7:00pm on Dec. 18th in the 

Maplehurst gym. 

    Happy Holidays!!!! 
                                                          We would like to thank all those parents                                          

             that have once again helped in making                   

             our Butter Braid fundraiser one of      

             the most profitable yet.  The money 

raised helps pay for our assemblies, PBIS incentives (t-shirts) and oth-

er programs.  The 10th of Dec. is our pickup date, beginning at 

1:30pm –4:00pm in the gym.   

Due to the changing winter weather, please be certain that 

your child is dressed appropriately for outside recess.  If the 

temperature is 22 degrees Fahrenheit or below, students will 

stay inside for recess.   

The Norwalk City Schools uses the “One Call Now” program.  If 

school is closed or delayed you should receive a phone call.  If 

your phone number has changed, please make sure to call the 

office at 419-668-6035 to relay that information to us.  The in-

formation about school being closed or delayed will also be 

posted on our school website as well as on WLKR, 95.3. 




